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23d April379

Sir,

I have to acknowledge

the receipt of your letter of the

6th setreet, enclosing copy of a

letter from Mr. Agent Ped coche with

places of a residence proposed to

be erected for the agent of the

Reeaw Kenth Districl, and I

beg to enform you that the

Department does not upprove

of these Places for the following

reasons:

The large extent of coof re¬

quired, as shown on the Place

would be expective and merreghly

A building contiining the sam

J W. Powell Esqr

accommott

Indian Supt

Victoria B. C.

June
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